
 

 
 
2nd December 2021 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to invite all students and staff to participate in Christmas Jumper Day 

on Friday 10th December. 

 

This event will be raising money for “Save The Children”.  This charity funds amazing 

projects which help support and change the lives of disadvantaged children and 

young people all over the country. We would like to join thousands of schools 

around the UK, raising money for Save the Children on FRIDAY 10th 

DECEMBER.  During the day our catering team will be serving a Christmas Lunch 

to add to the festive spirit. 

 

Students may wear their Christmas jumpers over their shirts and ties, they will not 

be required to wear their blazer if they are wearing a Christmas jumper, however 

due to reduced temperatures they can choose to wear their blazer if they wish to.  

All jumpers must be clearly identifiable as festive in nature.  Voluntary donations for 

Save The Children will be collected during tutor time.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr M Coad 

Acting Vice Principal. 

 


